December 17, 1970

David Rothrock
Garryowen, Montana 59031

Dear Mr. Rothrock:

Your transfer application No. R-76 was filed in 1964 for
a change in point of diversion of water from Butter Creek.

i Information submitted by our Waterma-ter in Pendleton
indicates that you have sold the property and the change in point
of diversion is no longer comtemplated.,

Enclosed is our refund checks No. 4013 and 401l in the
amount of 7 for the unused fees submitted. The file for transfer
No. R=76 is being closed.

Very truly yours,

Larry W. Jebousek
Assistant '
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